
         

 

St. John the Baptist  

Byzantine Ruthenian Catholic Church 

100 St John’s Dr 
Trumbull, Connecticut 06611-5447 

 
Parish contact information 
tel: (203) 377-5967 
fax: (203) 377-5968 
e-mail: stjohntrumbull@gmail.com 
website: www.stjohntrumbull.org 
Served by: Mr. John Bayusik, Cantor  
 Rev. Hryhoriy Lozinskyy, Parish Priest & 
Administrator 

Confessions: half an hour before/ 
after each service or by appointment 
Sunday Liturgy: 9.30AM 
Sick Calls: As scheduled, 
or anytime in case of an emergency 
Readings and Music August 15: 
1 Cor 15:1–11; Matt 19:16–26 
Tone 3 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

WELCOME TO ST JOHN’S 

 

“For my house shall be called a house of prayer for all peoples” (Isaiah 56:7) We welcome all visitors and new 

members to our parish family and hope you will become an active part of our parish community by 

participating fully in our spiritual and social life. We are delighted to welcome you! With faith, hope, and 

love as we continue our journey together, 

Fr Gregory and parish family 

 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE AUGUST 15–22            

 

Sunday August 15 – Twelfth Sunday after Pentecost 

8.30am – Matins 

9.00am – Divine Liturgy, parish family 

 

Thursday August 19 – Andrew and Other Martyrs 

11.00pm – Divine Liturgy 

 

Saturday August 21 – Thaddeus Apostle 

3/5pm – Confessions and Private Prayer 

 

Sunday August 22 – Thirteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

9.30am – Divine Liturgy, for parish family 

 

COLLECTIONS AND ATTENDANCE 

 

Sunday August 8, 2021: Collections – $1,839.00; Attendance – 56 

 

 

 

 



Weekly Bulletin 3 gennaio 2021 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

- Welcome to Vietnamese Community. We welcome today Fr Philip and the Vietnamese 

community to St Johns for the annual picnic. We hope that the good people of the Vietnamese 

parish enjoy this fraternal moment and have spiritual and physical benefits especially on this 

day! And we hope very much to see you back! 

- Marriage Jubilee Celebration. Father Nicholas Daddona, the Dean of the New York & New 

England parishes, asked all the priests serving in CT & NY whether we are interested in having 

the Marriage Jubilee Celebration. This would be for couples  beginning  their fifth anniversary 

and every fifth anniversary thereafter during 2020 and 2021. The celebration is normally held on 

Sunday afteroon with the Bishop presinding the Divine Liturgy and the diner to follow. Once 

Father Nicholas has a number of the parishioners, more information will follow. If you are 

interested, please let the Father know by August 22 or fill out the brief form that you can find at 

the entrance of the church and return it in the basket the next Sunday. Thank you very much! 

- Adult Faith Formation. An online series on the Divine Liturgy is offered as a part of the Faith 

Formation, suitable for adults and children. The sessions take place on August 9, 23, September 6, 

20, and October 4, 18 at 7pm. By clicking on St Johns YouTube channel one can follow the 

session: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCvCdzeKRzwbkX444vt0uTfg. They are also 

registered on the website under the heading Formation. Please join us as we try to learn more 

about the Divine Liturgy, our customary worship service! 

- Fall Parich Picnic September 12. June picnic was a true success and many people left a very 

positive feedback. We will be having the Fall Picninc on September 12 following the Divine 

Liturgy (rain day is September 19). The entire St. Johns community is invited. Hamburgers, hot 

dogs, and beverages are provided by St Johns. We look forward to seeing everyone there! 

- St Johns Gift Shop. St Johns Gift Shop is now reopen! You can find there several religious 

articles and gifts. Some new items will arrive also after the Labor Day weekend. Please ask for 

Eileen or Lillian if you would like to purchase something from the shop. 

- Thursday Liturgy. The Father could not change the commitment taken previously on Thursday 

mornings. That is why the Liturgy that is usually celebrated on Thursdays, will be celebrated on 

Fridays at 11.00am, beginning September through December. In August the schedule remains as 

usual. Sincere apologies for any inconvenience. 

- Quarterly Financial Report. The Eparchial administration requires only the yearly report to be 

sent to the parishioners. Yet, also the quarterly report can be found in the church vestibule . 

- Ave Maria University Eastern Catholic Scholarship. Ave Maria University is offering a 

generous $28,000 scholarship exclusively for Eastern Catholic students! This is a life-changing 

opportunity for young men and women to study at an authentically Catholic university endorsed 

by The Newman Guide! It’s not too late to receive this scholarship for the fall 21’ semester! For 

more details: link.avemaria.edu/eastern-catholic 

 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCvCdzeKRzwbkX444vt0uTfg
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